



2)การตอบตอนที่ 1 ให้เลือกคำตอบที่ถูกต้องที่สุดเพียงข้อเดียวแล้วทำเครื่องหมาย X ในกระดาษคำตอบ

Choose the best answer

11. My brother always.....early in the morning. (ต 1.2 ม 1/1, ต 1.3 ม1/1)

- a. get up b. gets up
c. got up d. is getting up

12. The children usuallytheir homework before dinner. (ต 1.2 ม 1/1, ต 1.3 ม1/1)

- a. do b. did
c. did d. are doing

13. We on the Internet on weekends. (ต 1.2 ม 1/1, ต 1.3 ม1/1)

- a. chats b. chat
c. chatting d. is chatting

14. Jason.....me on the phone every day. (ต 1.2 ม 1/1, ต 1.3 ม1/1)

- a. call b. calls
c. called d. is calling

15. WhereJames usually.....after school ? (ต 1.2 ม 1/1, ต 1.3 ม1/1)

- a. do, go b. did, went
c. does, go d. are, going

16. I usually..... to the music in my free time. (ต 1.2 ม 1/1, ต 1.3 ม1/1)

- a. listen b. listens
c. listened d. listening

17. My father coffee every morning. (ต 1.2 ม 1/1, ต 1.3 ม1/1)

- a. drink b. drinks
c. drank d. drunk

18.Jane French?(ต 1.2 ม 1/1, ต 1.3 ม1/1)

- a. Do, speaks b. Do, speak
c. Does, speaks d. Does, speak

19.you always..... the play on T.V. ?

- a. Do, enjoy b. Did, enjoy
c. Is, enjoying d. Does, enjoy

Direction (Items 20 -30) : Complete the sentences with the correct word.(ต 2.2 ม 1/1)

a. in b. on c. at d. by

20. I went to Pattaya bus.

21. The movie starts..... 2.30.

22. The restaurant opens..... the evening only.

23. He lives 345 Sukhumvit Road, Phrakhanong, Bangkok.

24. My birthday is..... May 10.

25. He goes to work early..... the morning.

26. My father will come18 December.

27. Susan always go to LondonSeptember.

28. I go to bedmidnight

Read the passages and choose the best answer.

Hello! My name's Alex Sanders. I'm from Australia. I am 15 years old, and I'm a high – school student. I have brown eyes and straight, black hair. I'm a football player at my high school. I love sports!

I have one sister. Her name's Anna . She's 13. She has brown eyes and curly, black hair. She's pretty and friendly. She's in Singing Club at her school. She love singing.

29. Where are they from? (ต 1.2 ม 1/1, ม1/4)

- a. America b. Canada
c. Australia d. Italy

30. Is Alex a football player?(ต 1.1 ม 1/4)

- a. Yes, he is. b. Yes, she is.
c. No, he isn't. d. No, she isn't.

31. What does Anna look like?

(ต 1.1 ม 1/3 , ต 1.3 ม 1/1)

- a. She has curly, black hair.
b. She has curly, blond hair.
c. She has straight, black hair.
d. She has straight, blond hair

32. Tom is a student and he wants to be a

..... (ต 1.2 ม 1/1, ต 1.3 ม1/1)

- a. doctor
b. pilot
c. policeman
d. dentist



33. What does she look like? (ต 1.1 ม 1/3, ต 1.3 ม1/1)

She has hair.

- a. short curly
b. long straight
c. long curly
d. short straight



Instruction : Read the following passage. Choose the correct answer.

Jesus the son of god was born in the town of Bethlehem on 25th December. Christmas is a Holy and serious holiday , but it is a Joyous holiday too. On Christmas Day people go to visiting to give and receive gift. Every family have a big and delicious dinner together.

All through December the air is full of Christmas music. There are special songs called Christmas carols , which are about the birth of Jesus Christ and the other about Santa Claus , Christmas bells and snow. Children love Christmas and wait for it. Most children believe in Santa Claus , a fat jolly man with beard dressed in a red suit , who flies from house to house around the world carrying a big bag with a gift for children.

Another wonderful custom is decorating the house with different colors especially green and red which are traditional colors of Christmas

34. What is the passage about ? (ต 1.1 ม 1/4, ต 2.2 ม1/2)

- a. New Year Day b. Valentine's Day c. Thanksgiving Day d. Christmas Day

35. What colors are traditional colors of Christmas? (ต 1.1 ม 1/4, ต 2.2 ม1/2)

- a. pink and green b. red and blue c. white and red d. red and green

Read the passages and choose the best answer. (ต 1.2 ม 1/1, ม1/4)

Hello! My name is Alex, and I am a Matthayom 1 student. I want to tell you about my daily routine and my school.

Every weekday, I wake up at 6:00 AM. I get dressed in my school uniform. My family and I have breakfast together at 6:30 AM. I usually ride my bicycle to school with my friend, David. We arrive at school at 7:30 AM.

My favorite subject is science because I love doing experiments. We learn about plants and animals. My least favorite subject is mathematics because the numbers are difficult for me. Our classroom is on the first floor. There is a big whiteboard at the front and a map of the world on the wall. My desk is next to the window.

At noon, we have lunch at the cafeteria on the second floor. After lunch, I like to go to the library to read books. School finishes at 3:30 PM. After school, I don't go home right away. On Mondays and Wednesdays, I play basketball with the school team. On other days, I go to the computer club. In the evening, I have dinner and watch TV before I go to bed at 9:30 PM.

36. What is the main topic of this passage?
- a. Alex's school building
 - b. Alex's favorite hobbies
 - c. Alex's family and their jobs
 - d. Alex's daily life as a student
37. How does Alex get to school?
- a. He takes the bus to school.
 - b. He walks to school with David.
 - c. He rides his bicycle with a friend.
 - d. His parents take him to school by car.
38. What is on the wall in his classroom?
- a. A big whiteboard
 - b. A map of the world
 - c. A clock and a calendar
 - d. Pictures of plants and animals
39. What does Alex do after lunch?
- a. He plays basketball.
 - b. He does his homework.
 - c. He reads books in the library.
 - d. He goes to the computer club.
40. What does Alex do on Mondays and Wednesdays after school?
- a. He plays basketball.
 - b. He goes to the library.
 - c. He rides his bicycle home.
 - d. He joins the computer club.

ตอนที่ 2 ข้อสอบอัตนัย 2 ข้อ

Look at the picture and read the text about Patricia's daily routine.

(ต 1.2 ม. 2/1, ต 2.1 ม. 2/1, ต 4.1 ม. 2/1)

My daily routine

I'm Patricia Nelson and this is my daily routine. I get up at 7 o'clock. I go to the bathroom and I have a shower. Then I have breakfast in the kitchen. I really love cereal with fruit and milk.

I go to school by bus at quarter to eight. My morning lessons start at twenty past eight. I have lunch in the school canteen with my best friends, David and Emma, at quarter to one.

School finishes at half past three and I go home. At home I have a snack and I play computer games. Then I do my homework in my bedroom. My grandmother prepares dinner. At seven o'clock my parents and I have dinner together. After dinner, I watch TV with my parents, my grandmother reads her book. I go to bed at ten.



1. Read the sentences then answer True or False

1. Patricia gets up at 8 o'clock. _____
2. She loves cereal with fruit and milk. _____
3. School starts at quarter to eight. _____
4. Patricia has lunch at 12.45. _____
5. Patricia plays games after dinner. _____
6. Her grandmother watches TV in the evening. _____

2. Answer the questions

1. What time does Patricia get up?

2. When does she watch TV?

3. What does she have for breakfast?

4. How does she go to school?

5. Where does she do her homework?

Name.....Class.....